From: Tracy Sweetman [mailto:TSweetman@nationaltransport.ie] 
Sent: 22 December 2011 11:07
To: Edel Colgan
Subject: FW: Invitation to meet with Lucan Area Committee Members
Hi Edel
The National Transport Authority will attend on Tuesday 28th Feb.

Regards

Tracy Sweetman

From: Edel Colgan [mailto:ecolgan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie] 
Sent: 16 December 2011 11:46
To: Info
Subject: Invitation to meet with Lucan Area Committee Members

For the attention of Ms. Tracy Sweetman
Tracy,

Further to recent written correspondence with you, following a motion passed on 6th December last by the Lucan Area Committee members inviting representatives of your Authority to a meeting to discuss various issues, I would be obliged if you could confirm that the NTA are agreeable to a meeting being arranged for 2.30pm on either Tuesday 24th January 2012 or Tuesday 28th February 2012 with the Councillors in advance of their monthly Area Committee Meeting at the Council Chamber, Tallaght, Dublin 24.  Please feel free to contact me should you require any further clarification.

Kind Regards,

Edel Colgan
Senior Staff Officer
Secretariat Section
Planning Department
email: ecolgan@sdublincoco.ie
Tel: 01 4149000 Ext 6081

Stop running water! Use 10% less now, or we could all run into trouble - see http://bit.ly/lgEw4G [you tube]
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Is eolas faoi rún an t-eolas atá sa ríomhphost seo agus d'fhéadfadh go mbeadh sé faoi phribhléid ó thaobh an dlí de. Is don té ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus dósan/dise amháin an t-eolas. Ní ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an ríomhphost seo. Murar duit an ríomhphost seo tá nochtadh, cóipeáil, dáileadh ná aon ghníomh eile a dhéanamh nó aon ghníomh eile a fhágáil gan déanamh ar iontaoibh an ríomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fhéadfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. Má fuair tú an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo trí earráid téigh i dteagmháil, le do thoil, leis an té a sheol í nó le postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearraí Frithvíreas. 
